



Properly displaying your civic address sign at the end of your driveway ensures faster emergency response by Ambulance, Fire and Police Services. First Responders are moving quickly to assist you. Seeing clearly posted civic address signs helps responders identify their proximity to the address where the call for help has originated. When an emergency vehicle misses a driveway it can cause delays in reaching someone in distress. Precious minutes can be lost while the emergency vehicle locates a safe place further on to turn around and return to the incident scene. Help us help you in an emergency!

In accordance with the Municipality of East Ferris By-Law No. 1755, Section 5, the Municipality is reminding all property owners in East Ferris of their responsibility to maintain their civic address sign and post in good repair, so that the signs are legible. If the signs are not maintained, the Municipality will arrange for the repair or replacement of the civic Address sign and/or post at the owners' expense. If the cost of the repair or replacement is not paid within 30 days, a notice will be added to the general levy of the property tax bill and collected in the same manner as property taxes. The cost of the replacement will be donated to the East Ferris Volunteer Firefighters' Association and replacement will be performed by the Volunteers. A replacement sign is \$25 and a replacement post is an additional \$25 if needed.

For further information, please contact the Municipal Office at (705) 752-2740.

